
 

 
 
 

Dear Exhibitors, dear Guests,   

Dear Friends of the German Shepherd Dog 

Breed,  
 
On behalf of the Verein für Deutsche Schäferhunde (SV) e.V. I 
would like to cordially welcome you at the  
Bundessiegerzuchtschau/Weltchampionat für Deutsche Schäferhunde – the SV-BSZ Conformation 
Show and World Championship.  
 
Let us use this weekend to show our love for the German Shepherd Dog and celebrate the 125th 
birthday together.  
 
On the occasion of the 125-year anniversary we worked out a program that especially aims at 
attracting the public in Nuremberg and the surroundings.   
 
A number of high-ranking politicians have confirmed their attendance, and we would already now 
like to cordially give thanks for that.   
 
The festive evening, we held last year again after quite some time - was met by great interest and 
showed us that we are on the right course. Hence, we are also organizing for a festive evening in 
this year.  
 
Please be invited for a casual get together on Saturday, September 07th, 2024 (beginning 
approximately at 19:30 to 22:00 hours) at the catering tent on the Zeppelinfeld.   
 
There will be no long speeches or lectures – however – a few words will be said about the current 
situation of the organization.  
 
Let us gather cosily together for personal exchange and celebrate our love for the German 
Shepherd Dog breed. The dogs’ wellbeing must always enjoy the highest priority and shows me 
the path for the decisions to be taken during my tenure.  
 
Together with our club’s breeding warden, Mr. Bernd Weber, as well as all the colleagues of the 
SV Board of Directors, I look forward to spending time with you and to the talks we will have.  
 
Cordial Greetings   
 
 
 
Roswitha Dannenberg  
SV & WUSV President   


